KATHY WARD

From:

STEVEN WEINBERG <sweinberg@DanaPoint.org>

Sent:

Monday, February 06, 2012 4:19 PM steven@peddlermanagement.com

To: Subject:

FW: Support the Plastic Bag Ban

From: Gwen Drenick

Sent: Monday, February 06, 2012 4:18:59 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada)

To: STEVEN WEINBERG

Subject: Support the Plastic Bag Ban

Dear Mayor Pro Tem Weinberg,

I encourage you to support the proposed plastic bag ban. 25 California cities now have plastic bag bans according to the website Earth911.com (http://earth911.com/news/2012/01/18/san-luis-obispo-california-plastic-bag-ban/). In July of 2011, the California Supreme Court upheld the right of cities to ban plastic bags, ruling that a full-scale environmental review may not always be needed to prohibit stores from giving bags to their customers.

A resource designed for legislative bodies that you might find useful is http://plasticbaglaws.org/.

Thank you for listening to my opinion and for all that you have done for Dana Point.

Regards,

Gwen Drenick Dana Point

> Agenda Item No. 12 2/1/12